
 
 

February, 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians and Students: 
 
Does your child dream of doing something amazing? Their dream may be more “within 
reach” than you might think with this year’s Reflections program, an arts-based contest 
for students sponsored by the Gill Hall PTA. 
 
“Within Reach” serves as the national theme for this year’s Reflections program and 
encourages students’ to think about their dreams, ideas and goals in life – whether big 
or small – and creatively express how it’s all within their reach. If they can dream it, they 
can do it! 
 
To enter, simply choose the arts category you’re interested in (music, visual arts, 
literature, and photography) and create an original piece of artwork based on the theme. 
Parents are asked to support each student’s creativity, but also to ensure that the 
entries are done by the students. All rules and entry forms are available to download on 
the Gill Hall PTA web site: http://www.gillhallpta.org/links.html. Please note, this year 
you must submit an electronic image of your artwork along with the entry as part of the 
submission. Deadline for entries is Tuesday, March 6. 
 
To honor and celebrate all participating students, a school-wide assembly 
will be held on Friday, March 23. At this time, students with winning 
entries will be announced and presented with special awards. 
 
We look forward to seeing all of the creative entries from our students this year! 
 
 

Gill Hall PTA Reflections Committee  
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